UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA CHARLOTTESVILLE

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 16, 1959.

Mr. J. N. G. Finley, Director, The University College, 1206 North Quincy St., Arlington 1, Va.

Dear Mr. Finley:

I am glad to have your note. One of the things that happened came about as a result of the name suggested. Senator Fenwick seemed doubtful about doing anything until he had talked to the people in the community. Do you by chance have any idea how the communities would feel about the name "George Mason"? I will have more information about the organization of our work in Northern Virginia when I see you on Monday.

Sincerely,

Dem N. Darsmy.